
The Anisfield Wilson Track2wing Project purchases Action Trackchairs for individuals with mobility challenges who either 
currently train or hunt with bird dogs or who would like to do so.  Track2wing encourages the use of these chairs for all 
outdoor activities although the core of our mission is to provide access for bird and waterfowl dog owners to pursue their 
wingshooting lifestyle.

How it works
•	 Individuals interested in a trackchair submit an application and two letters of recommendation from outside the 
applicant’s family. One of those letters must come either from someone familiar with the applicant’s involvement in hunt-
ing or hunting dogs, or, if the applicant is a member of NAVHDA, RGS/AWS, or PF/QF, the letter can come from his or her 
local chapter.  A statement of financial need or medical documentation may be requested by Track2wing depending on the 
number of applicants each year. 

•	 A 6-person advisory committee reviews the applications and selects the trackchair recipients. Track2wing LLC  
places the orders with Action Trackchair and puts the recipients in touch with dealers to select accessories and spec the 
chairs. 

•	 Along with the trackchair, Track2wing provides an allowance for accessories such as arm rests, gun rack, head 
rest, and charger upgrade. If a trailer is needed, Track2wing will pay up to $750 for a trailer purchased from the Action 
Trackchair dealer. 

•	 Usually the trackchair will be ready in 8-10 weeks after the order and specs are placed. Track2wing pays for ship-
ping, set-up and training by the dealer. 

•	 The recipient owns the trackchair and is responsible for additional accessories and/or expenses not covered by 
the warranty. The trackchair owner also is responsible for any repair costs after the warranty expires. The recipient will be 
asked to sign a liability waiver and financial release for costs others than those covered in the initial purchase.

•	 If or when the trackchair is no longer needed, Track2wing would like to encourage owners to contact us, so we 
can return it to Action Trackchair to be refurbished and reused. 

Applications are open January 1, 2024 to March 31, 2024. 
For more information or an application, email track2wing@gmavt.net 

Track2wing would like to thank the North American Versatile Hunting Dog Association, Pheasants Forever / Quail Forever, 
and the Ruffed Grouse Society / American Woodcock Society for their help in spreading the word about our project. 


